
CITY OF NANAIMO 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PUBLIC HEARING 

THURSDAY, 2018-FEB-01 

NOTICE 15 HEREBY GIVEN that the 2018-FEB-01 Public Hearing to be held 
in the Shaw Auditorium, Vancouver Island Conference Centre, 80 Commercial Street, 
at 7:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED. 

�f�.Q.L� 
CORPORA TE OFFICER 

Date posted: ob\ B '31:\N- 09 

Notice to be posted on outside Main Notice Board, 455 Wallace Street, Nanaimo, BC 
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